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Ben Dakin

Subject: FW: Spelthorne Local Plan: HS1/009: Bugle Nurseries, Upper Halliford Road

From: Bridges, Hannah <H.Bridges@spelthorne.gov.uk>  
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2022 3:05 PM 
To: Edward Ledwidge <edward.ledwidge@montagu-evans.co.uk> 
Cc: Tom Cole <tom.cole@montagu-evans.co.uk>; Olivia Powell <olivia.powell@montagu-evans.co.uk> 
Subject: RE: Spelthorne Local Plan: HS1/009: Bugle Nurseries, Upper Halliford Road 
 
Hi Edward,  
  
There have been 5 representations received in relation to HS1/009 (including Montagu Evans) – one objection, three 
support and one neutral. 
  
For HS1/002 there have been 4 reps – two objections, two support.  
  
We’re currently working our way through the reps in detail so we will be able to provide officer responses in due 
course.  
  
Kind regards 
  
Hannah  
  
Hannah Bridges MRTPI  
Principal Planning Officer (Strategic Planning) 
  
Spelthorne Borough Council, 
Council Offices, Knowle Green, Staines-upon-Thames, TW18 1XB 
01784 446405 
  
For more information about how we store and retain your personal data, please look at our Strategic Planning privacy notice and Strategic Planning 
retention schedule.  
  

From: Edward Ledwidge <edward.ledwidge@montagu-evans.co.uk>  
Sent: 24 October 2022 15:00 
To: Bridges, Hannah <H.Bridges@spelthorne.gov.uk> 
Cc: Tom Cole <tom.cole@montagu-evans.co.uk>; Olivia Powell <olivia.powell@montagu-evans.co.uk> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Spelthorne Local Plan: HS1/009: Bugle Nurseries, Upper Halliford Road 
  
This message originated from outside your organization 

Thanks Hannah 
  
Can you confirm if there have been any representations made in respect of the proposed site allocation please?  If so 
if they are have been submitted in support or objection. 
  
Many thanks 
  
  
 
EDWARD LEDWIDGE 
PARTNER 
 
Montagu Evans LLP, 70 St Mary Axe, London, EC3A 8BE 
d: 020 7866 8601 m: 07958 515 318 e: edward.ledwidge@montagu-evans.co.uk 
Property Week Best Places to Work 2018, 2019 and 2020 
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